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As a retired healthcare professional, I have been with Blue Cross Blue Shield Louisiana for approximately 

48 years. I have never had an issue and I have been extremely satisfied. I have contacted them maybe 5 

times at most, but I did know that I was speaking to someone in Louisiana and that’s important to me. No 

doubt, moving from an indemnity company to a stock Insurance company will be more costly for 

everyone. Common sense tells me that a policy like mine will be the first to no longer exist. It concerns me 

that this is not good for our state. Please reject this proposal! 

 


